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Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio

Memo

To: Docketing Division

From: Jill Henry, Rail Specialist, Rail Division
Cc: PUCO Legal Department

Date: 11/10/16

Re: PUCO Case No. 16- 1592-RR-RCP- In the Matter of a Request by Norfolk Southem
Railway Company to Relocate and/or Modify Certain Grade Crossing Waming Devices in
Canton, Stark County, Chio.

On July 19, 2016, Norfolk Southemn Railway Company filed a request to relocate and/or
modify 18 crossings in Canton, Ohio. On October 13, 2016, the attomey examiner ordered
that Staff file a report by November 10, 2016.

Staff conducted an initial assessment of the crossings and identified engineering issues at
some of the crossings. Staff met on site with a Norfolk Southem Railway representative
and the Ohio Rail Development Commission on November 7, 2016.

Staff, at this time, is trying to work the City of Canton to make some crossing/roadway
changes. Therefore, Staff is requesting 90 day extension, so that these issues can be
resolved with the City of Canton and the railroad.



Please serve the following parties of record:

Norfolk Southem Railway Company
Stephen Klinger

Public Projects Engineer

1200 Peachtree Street NE

Atlanta, GA 30309-3597

Norfolk Southem Railway Company
Cayela Wimberly

Director Grade Crossing Safety
1200 Peachtree Street NE

Atlanta, GA 30309-3597

Ohio Rail Development Commission
Cathy Stout

Safety Manager

1980 West Broad Street

Mail Stop #3140

Columbus, Ohio 43223

Eastman & Smith LTD.

D. Casey Talbott

Counsel for Norfok Southem Railway Company
One SeaGate, 241" Floor

P.O. Box 10032

Toledo, Ohio 43699-0032
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Summary: Request Request by PUCO Staff for an extension to file the Staff Report on the
Canton Modification Project in Stark County, Ohio. electronically filed by Mrs. Jill A Henry on
behalf of PUCO/Rail Division



